Addendum No. 1, Union County, Proposed Bridge Replacement
on Little Tater Valley Road over Bull Run Creek
State Project No. 87SAB1-S3-007

Addendum Date; 4/17/20

1) The purpose of this Addendum is to inform you that the project has been canceled
and there will be no bid opening on Wednesday, April 22, 2020 at 11:00 a.m.

The Contractor may contact the Offices of Robert G. Campbell and Associates by
email or mail to request their checks paid for the cost of the plans be returned to them
or credited for the next project that RGA&A ruts out for bid.
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